
CHANGES TO SERVICES 
GLASGOW QUEEN STREET TUNNEL CLOSURE 

From 20 March 2016 – Re-opening 8 August 2016

Trains that normally use Glasgow Queen Street High Level will be diverted 
to/from Queen Street Low Level station OR Glasgow Central. 

As a consequence of the diverted trains, there will be changes to services 
across the country. 

Clydebank, Yoker, Garscadden, Scotstounhill and Jordanhill stations will 
have a reduced service - with two trains per hour to/from Glasgow.

In addition, trains may be retimed and the final destination may be 
different from the service you usually go for. 

Please check your own journey – and its final destination - before 
travelling. 

You can do this via the ScotRail app or our website: 

scotrail.co.uk/#buytickets
Tip: Select a date between 20 March and 7 August.


